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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27th JUNE 2005 
QUESTION No. 2
TALLAGHT BY-PASS – FOOTBRIDGES

QUESTION:

Councillor J. Daly

"To ask the Manager to confirm that he is taking into account local views and concerns in respect of proposals for footbridges across the Tallaght By-pass in Tallaght West?"
REPLY:

Footbridges are proposed as part of the Tallaght By-pass Extension.  However, the National Roads Authority have deferred any advancement of this scheme in the short term.

